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Happy Holidays from your CDR team!
December 2021

Hello,

It has been a busy and productive 2021 for us and we hope it has been for you too. 

We are excited to welcome 2022 and are especially thrilled to have hired two

experts in the Dry Utility field, to manage and lead our new Dry Utility Department.

 

We are always looking for great people!  Head over to our website to take a look at

our open positions, highly skilled professional team members, and adventurous

company culture.  Join a motivated and supportive team that loves to work hard,

and have fun together.

 

From all of us here at CDR, we send you warm wishes for a happy holiday season

and a new year filled with health, happiness, and success!

 

As always, please reach out with any of your civil engineering needs.

 
Regards,
 
Aaron M. Albertson, P.E., SCDP
Principal
Direct:  949.351.5325
Office:  949.610.8997 ext. 704
Email:  AAlbertson@CDRwest.com
 

CDR Hires Two Dry
Utility Experts

CDR hires Eddie Pablos, M.B.A., and

Leanna Thrane to support the

company’s new dry utility services,

offering management and coordination

for public dry utilities on a variety of

land development projects.

Read more

More Articles

Connect With Us on Social Media

Commercial Development Resources, 4121 Westerly Place, Suite 112, Newport Beach, CA 92660, US,

(949) 610-8997

Unsubscribe Manage preferences

   

   

   

https://cdrwest.com/news/

